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ACLU of Maryland Social Media Policy 
 

Here are the rules for the ACLU of Maryland social media accounts: 

 

1) User must be respectful of other people’s views. Disagreement is normal when talking about 

issues that people care deeply about. However, if a user repeatedly violate these rules by posting 

comments, images or videos that are: 

• Advertisements, promotions, or solicitations of a commercial product or service. Spam, i.e., large 

volumes of unnecessarily repetitive content. 

• Confidential, personally identifying, or private information as defined by state law. 

• Unlawful obscenity. 

• Threats of physical or bodily harm. 

Then, the ACLU of Maryland reserves the right to either hide the comments, report the user and/or 

temporarily or permanently block that person from the page if their problematic posts and comments 

persist.  

 

2)Don’t post about personal legal questions, cases or inquiries. Requests for assistance are accepted 

on our Civil Rights Complaint Line. The line is in operation on Tuesdays and Thursdays between 

1:00 and 3:00 pm. The phone number is (443) 524-2558. Remember the ACLU of Maryland receives a 

high volume of requests for help. 

 

The Maryland ACLU works to ensure that all people in the state of Maryland are free to think and 

speak as they choose and can lead their lives free from discrimination and unwarranted government 

intrusion.  

 

If you have questions please email: aclu@aclu-md.org 

  



Effective: April 2018 

Here are the rules for the ACLU of Maryland Facebook Group: 

 

1) The mission of this group is to help activists and advocates across Maryland share resources and 

events and connect with each other. The activists must agree/and have their activity in the group be 

guided by the ACLU of Maryland's mission “that all people in the state of Maryland are free to think 

and speak as they choose and can lead their lives free from discrimination and unwarranted 

government intrusion.” 

 

2) Group members must be respectful of other people’s views. Disagreement is normal when talking 

about issues that people care deeply about. However, if a group member repeatedly violate these 

rules by posting comments, images or videos that are: 

• Advertisements, promotions, or solicitations of a commercial product or service. Spam, i.e., large 

volumes of unnecessarily repetitive content. 

• Confidential, personally identifying, or private information as defined by state law. 

• Unlawful obscenity. 

• Threats of physical or bodily harm. 

Then, the ACLU of Maryland reserves the right to either hide the comments and/or temporarily or 

permanently remove that person from the group if their problematic posts and comments persist.  

 

3)Don’t post about personal legal questions, cases or inquiries. Requests for assistance are accepted 

on our Civil Rights Complaint Line. The line is in operation on Tuesdays and Thursdays between 

1:00 and 3:00 pm. The phone number is (443) 524-2558. Remember the ACLU of Maryland receives a 

high volume of requests for help. 

 

The Maryland ACLU works to ensure that all people in the state of Maryland are free to think and 

speak as they choose and can lead their lives free from discrimination and unwarranted government 

intrusion.  

 

If you have questions please email: aclu@aclu-md.org 

http://www.aclu-md.org/ 

Twitter: @ACLU_MD 
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